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WINTER STREET STABBING INVESTIGATON   

AUBURN, ME –  The juvenile involved with yesterday’s stabbing on Winter Street has been charged with 

Attempted Murder a class A felony, and Aggravated Assault a class B felony. The juvenile is being held at the 

Long Creek Youth Development Center. The victim remains hospitalized, in stable condition.  

 

 

 

 


